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Questions from the Board on Matters not on the Agenda 

 

1. Members of the community continue to express serious concern around antisocial behaviour 

such as dangerous motorbike riding on pavements and crimes like car theft in their local 

communities, sometimes leading to a sense of fear and lawlessness. Can the Chief 

Constable tell us what neighbourhood policing’s response will be to these problems, and 

how the increase in police officers will be used to tackle these issues? 

(To be asked by Tom McNeil) 

2. Community leaders continue to express concern that neighbourhood police officers are 

rotated to other police departments which interrupt strong working relationships and 

partnerships with the community. Is there anything more West Midlands Police can do to 

either reduce the number of rotations, or mitigate the impact on community partnerships, 

such as a more formalised process of handing over to new officers to ensure continuity? 

(To be asked by Tom McNeil) 
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